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Please consider allowing utv operation on non interstate highways.  In other states 

that allow this OMUTV traffic is not a problem.  This could be restricted to rural 

counties.  I for one use my UTV for spray operations and also travel to other 

properties to do the same.  Current laws make this unlawful.  Also it would be very 

beneficial for UTV vehicles using offroad areas like the backcountry discovery routes.  

Currently the only vehicles I can physically operate due to disability cannot legally 

operate on these routes.  I have insurance but am not allowed to operate on these 

routes. 


